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NOTICE OF RECOMMENDED AWARD 
IN RESPONSE TO 

 

ROLLING OAKS PASSIVE OPEN SPACE PARK POND 
CLEANUP  

RFP No. 22-011 
 

On Thursday May 27, 2022, the Town of Southwest Ranches 
received two (2) responses to its Request for Proposals (RFP) No. 
22-011 relating to the ROLLING OAKS PASSIVE OPEN SPACE 
PARK POND CLEANUP. In accordance with the RFP, the Town 
intends to award a contract to the highest ranked Proposer whose 
proposal meets the requirements of the RFP and offers the best 
value to the Town.  After reviewing the proposals submitted, the 
Town staff found Allstate Resource Management Inc. was the 
highest ranked proposer. It is anticipated that the award 
recommendation and proposed contract will be considered on the 
July 14, 2022 Town Council’s Agenda. 
 
Recommended Award  
Based upon review of the submittals the Town Administrator 
recommends an award to the following vendor:   
 Allstate Resource Management Inc. 
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